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Newsletter No  2 

Diary Dates 

Thursday, 14th February 
 

Friday, 15th February 

 Opening School Mass and        

Commissioning of the 2019 

School Leaders 9:00am in the 

Parish Church. Parents are       

welcome to join us in this  

    Celebration. 

 Year 3 Incursion after the Mass. 

Monday,18th February  

 Whole School Assembly and 

Prayer. 

 St Pauls Greystanes Visiting Yr 6 

boys. 

 Selected Yrs 4, 5 & 6 students 

participating in the AFL Clinic. 

Tuesday, 19th February 

 Selected Yrs 4, 5 & 6 students 

participating in the AFL Clinic 

Wednesday, 20th February 
 

Update 

Skoolbag App 
All parents are encouraged to 

have the Skoolbag App, as this 

will be the main  preference for  

communication to all parents. Our 

School Name for Skoolbag App is 

SMMPM. 

Administration 

Car Pick Up 
It is important that all parents involved in this service are attentive to the rules of the road. They are 

to only join the car pick up line from Henson street via Mason street. Parents are NOT to join the 

line from Davies Street. U-turns in a school zone are illegal and cause traffic congestion. 

 

 

Morning Drop Off 
Morning drop off is for dropping off ONLY. Parents/Guardians/Carers are not to get out of their 

cars in the drop off Zone. All students should be able to get out of the car by themselves. Students 

should exit the car sensibly and as quickly as possible from the kerbside, to avoid traffic building 

up and for drop off to run smoothly. It is advised to say your goodbyes before you leave home, or 

just saying good bye and have a good day as the student is getting out of the car.  

Student Medical Information 
If your child/ren suffer from asthma or have a medical condition and you have not informed the 

school office, could you please do so as soon as possible.  

For example, if your child suffers for asthma, please supply an updated Asthma Action Plan from 

your child’s doctor. 

All medication must be brought to the school office by a parent and a medication form needs to be 

completed by the parent. 

Photo Permission 
From time to time photos and / or video footage of your child will be taken at school and 

school events. These photos and video footage may be used in the school newsletter, 

diocesan newsletter, in newspapers, brochures, advertising, websites or in publications.  

If you do not wish for photos or videos of your child to be published or shown on the website 

please notify the school office in writing by Friday, 15th February, 2019. 

Allergies 
As you may or may not be aware there are a number of children attending our school who have 

severe allergies to many different foods. This means that if these children come in contact with any 

food products they will have a severe allergic reaction.  

We also ask that you remind your child/ren not share their lunch or any other food with another 

child. 

Change of Details  
If you have moved house or 

changed your contact details, 

please notify the school office as 

soon as possible to update your 

details in case of an emergency.  

School Hours 
Parents are reminded that lessons begin at 8:40am and finish at 3:00pm. Children should be at 

school by 8:30am. There is no supervision in the mornings before the 8:15am bell. From 8:15am 

until 8:30am bell it is a walk and talk time only. Students are reminded that there is to be NO    

running or ball games in the playground in the mornings.  

Parents are also reminded that they need to collect their child/ren from school at 3:00pm. If you are 

running late please contact the school office. The school office is open from 8:15am to 3:15pm 

every day. 

School Fees 
Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta will be generating all Invoice/Statements for the 2019 

year. Statements should be received by all families by the end of February. Please contact the 

School Office should you not receive a statement. 

Any queries with regards to your 2019 Statement or arrangements, please contact Maria Pagano in 

the office. 

Thank You. 

Maria Pagano 



Monday Morning Assembly  
On Monday, 11th February, Ms Veness welcomed us to our 3rd 

week of Term 1. Mr Mills and Mrs Yenko were walking around 

the school grounds and the classrooms to check the damage 

caused by last weekend’s storm. The Kindy students will join us 

next Monday for our first whole school assembly for 2019. Years 

4 & 6 were so excited because soccer starts today, the other 

grades will have turns throughout the week. On Tuesday, Mrs 

Foley will be taking some of our primary students who qualified 

to the Zone Swimming Carnival.  

Finally, the Opening School Mass for 2019 will be held on Friday,  

15th February, at 9am in the Parish Church. We hope to see lots of 

parents there!                          By Media Team  

Personal Growth 

Media Team 2019 
Congratulations to the Year 5 students who have been chosen to 

be part of the Media Team in 2019. Look out for them at different 

school events throughout the year, they may want to take your 

photo! 
 

Isabella Blandon Cano 

Keisha Manalang 

Yasmin Abraham 

Talia Moses 

Joseph Doueihi 

David Layous 

Rhos Shi Wang 

In 2018, several students from Year 5 entered the ‘Strength 

in Disability’ writing competition. Summer Shrestha was 

announced as a finalist after being placed in the top 25     

students from all around New South Wales for her short 

story. She was awarded a $50 iTunes voucher for her entry. 

Shakira Georges was placed in the top 500 for her art work, 

awarding her a drink bottle. Congratulations girls on these 

achievements! 

This is a part of Summer’s story. 

Shakira’s Art Work 

Partnership 

Parents Meet and Greet 
On Friday, the 8th February, our 

amazing P&F hosted a parents 

Meet and Greet morning tea in 

the LARC. All parents were   

welcomed to the morning tea and 

Mr Mills welcomed the new Kindy 

parents to our school. All parents 

mingled around and some made 

new friends. Everyone enjoyed the 

morning and had a good time! 
 

Term 1 P&F Meeting 
The next P&F Meeting date will be       

published in next weeks newsletter and will 

be held later in the term. 

Faith Community 

Opening School Mass and Commissioning of 2019 

School Leaders. 

Parents, Grandparents, and Friends of St Margaret Mary’s are 

invited to join us at our Opening School Mass and Commissioning 

of our 2019 Student Leaders, on Friday, 15th  February, at 9:00am 

in the Church. 


